
 

 
  

“Family reunification for refugee and migrant children:  
standards and promising practices”  

 
Webinar 

Thursday, 2 July 2020, 9.30 – 12.00 

 

Invitation 
 

Council of Europe Special Representative of the Secretary General on Migration and Refugees, 

Ambassador Drahoslav Štefánek, is glad to invite you to the online Webinar aimed at launching the 

publication “Family reunification for refugee and migrant children: standards and promising 

practices”. 

The handbook, developed under the auspices of the Office of the Secretary General’s Special 

Representative on Migration and Refugees, is a practical guide both to key legal standards and to 

promising practices in the field of family reunification and restoring family links. 

This will be an occasion to discuss ongoing challenges for family reunion throughout Europe, for 

frontline countries and countries of destination, to present examples of promising practices coming 

from member states and to reflect together on what we can collectively improve to ensure that the 

principle of the best interests of the child and family unity is implemented and sought through family 

reunification.  

 
Registration information  

This is an online event to take place via Bluejeans in English only. Links to the publication in English 

and French will be made available at the beginning of the event. 

To register, please send an email to Heather.Low@coe.int indicating your name, function and 

institution, and country. Each registered participant will receive an email one day prior to the webinar 

with instructions on how to connect and rules of engagement. 
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